
  
 
From: colinc.hodgson [mailto:]  

Sent: 08 April 2011 12:41 
To: Sykes, David 

Cc: Jenkinson, Janette 
Subject: LDF Ulverston North 

David  
  
Following the approval of 26 homes on the field adjacent to Union Lane I wish to make a plea that 
the field  
next to the one which has just recieved approval be classed as an area of open space in the LDF 
There appears to be aspirations to build on that plot as well which would put a totally 
unacceptable increase 
 in traffic on to Union Lane and Stanley Steet etc. 
I am also concerned regarding the request to build houses on Ford Park field 
which has always been considered as' open space' adjacent to a grade 2 listed building and 
greatly used and loved by the people of Ulverston 
  
Kind Regards  
  
Colin Hodgson 
  
 
 


